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Heller Welcomes Debate on Immigration Reform Bill
(Washington, D.C.) – U.S. Senator Dean Heller (R-NV) today voted in favor of moving forward with the Border Security, Economic Opportunity and Immigration Modernization Act (S. 744). While Heller’s vote does not signal a yes vote on the final bill, it does enforce his support for an open and transparent process moving forward. Following the vote, Senator Heller issued this statement:

 

"Never has it been more important than now that we work together to try and improve our nation’s broken immigration system. It is my hope that by moving forward in an open and transparent way we can produce an immigration bill that is credible, and perhaps more importantly, an immigration bill that will work. The bottom line is, we are a nation of immigrants – immigrants who have added immeasurably to our success as a country– and both parties must work to fix the broken system once and for all. I look forward to working with my colleagues through the robust discussions in the coming weeks in order make the immigration reform legislation the best it can be,” said Senator Dean Heller.
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